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MIAMI BEACH 
COMMISSION MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission 

Œ
OocuSîgned by: 

Raul J. Aguila . 
nier ci anserl " %; 
March 17, 2021 

COMMENCE DISCUSSIONS FOR SELECTION OF NEW CITY ATTORNEY 

In the event that the City Commission short list the candidates for a new City Manager at the 
March 17 Commission meeting, then I wanted to gently remind the Commission that my contract 
as City Attorney will expire in March 2022. 

I know that the Commission had previously discussed that once the search for the new manager 
was complete it would then begin to discuss the process for selection of the new City Attorney. 

I humbly throw this out for the Commission's consideration today. 

On a separate note, being your Interim City Manager is one of the most challenging jobs that I 
have ever done; yet for all its challenges, it has also been (and continues to be) one of the most 
rewarding experiences of my life. I thank the Mayor and City Commissioners for giving me the 
honoring of serving my City in this way and I thank the City Administration, the Police, Code, Fire 
Departments and the City Attorney's Office for providing me with the most excellent support that 
I could ask for in continuing to do this job. 

Thank you. 


